



Clayton Police Department

P.O. Box 279 Clayton, OK 74536 918-569-4135 Fax: 918-569-4849

Chief: Darrin G. Morris

Attn: Mike Willis

United States Deputy Sheriff's Association

Re: Donation

Mike

It is with great pleasure that I am writing you this letter. We received a donation from the USDSA of 1 model 500 PBT, 8 Emergency Belt Trauma Kits, 6 Traffic Safety Vest, and 6 Tactical Flashlights. As you know we are a very small rural area police department and money is always tight. Supplies and gear are hard to come by and are vital to our success and officers safety. With back-up and emergency services over 30 minutes' away donations from agencies like USDSA and the dedication from people with the program like yourself give departments and the personal a sense of relief knowing we are not forgotten and that law enforcement agencies are still there for one another. The Clayton Police Department is very appreciative of you and USDSA and your gratitude will never be forgotten.

Respectfully,

Chief Darrin G. Morris